
To Whom it May Concern

I would like to express my support for the bill John Madigan introduced last month which
proposes to remove Medicare funding for sex selection abortions. I understand that bill is
now being considered by a Senate Committee.

I support his bill, as I do not believe our tax dollars should go to killing unborn babies in any
way, let alone because he or she is not the preferred gender. Medicare serves as a
wonderful service to society to provide much needed medical services, not so called ‘lifestyle
choices’.

Kind Regards
 
Dwayne Ballast




